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VILLAGE OF SUTTONS BAY 

420 N FRONT STREET, SUTTONS BAY, MI  49682 

VILLAGE COUNCIL  

MEETING MINUTES OF September 15, 2025 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by President Lutke. 

 

Present: Bahle, Lutke, Smith, Suppes  

Absent:  Christensen, Perkins, & Yoder 

Staff present: Larrea & Petroskey 

Guests:  9 

 

Consent Agenda 

Bahle moved, Smith seconded, CARRIED, to approve the Consent agenda as presented.  The 

August 18, 2025 Village Council meeting minutes are approved.  The payments for invoices are 

approved. Ayes:  4   No:  0.  3 Absent 

 

Conflict of Interest: None 

 

 

Agenda approval 

Lutke moved Smith seconded, CARRIED to approve the agenda as presented. 

 Ayes:  4   No:  0.  3 Absent 

 

 

Public comment/Communications:   Email Communication received from Kathy Egan, Kathleen 

Mozak, & Jared Pontius.   

 

Kelly Slater, Green Suttons Bay gave an update on the group’s accomplishments in the Village. 

 

Jared Potius stated he provided a written communication in hopes it would be sent to the appropriate 

committee. 

 

Staff Reports:  Rob Larrea stated that road work would begin on the Elm Street project in the next few 

weeks. 

 

Good of the Order:  Trustee Smith thanked Green Suttons Bay for all their work.  Smith added it was 

Dillan Pontius 5th birthday today! 

 

 

Public Comment- Jan Vandijk thanked the Village.  He noted he sees his tax dollars at work. 

 

David Bahle stated it was a privilege to live here.  He feels the village takes good care of our space and 

the quality of life is enhanced by the work of the staff. 
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Chava Bahle talked about the users of the Waterwheel Park and how it is used by all demographics.  She 

added in an age of rage; we need to show appreciation for each other. 

 

Bill Crackel asked when St. Mary’s Street would be repaired. He asked about the progress of the 

bathhouse and stated he does not like the look of the proposed renderings for the bathhouse. 

 

Chava Bahle suggested that everyone join in for a Happy Birthday song to our young guest Dillan 

Pontius. 

  

The meeting was adjourned at 5:43 p.m. 

 

Meeting minutes prepared by Dorothy Petroskey, Village Clerk. 
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